
17. PLAQUES FOR HERITAGE BUILDINGS

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate John Shanks, Board Secretary

Corporate Plan Output:  Board Discretionary Fund

Each year the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board approves the presentation of two
plaques to commemorate the significance of two heritage buildings in the
Hagley/Ferrymead area.  Last year the former Sumner Borough Council building and the
former Nurse Maude District Nursing Association building were selected to receive
these heritage plaques.

The cost of preparing these plaques is approximately $900.  The Board should consider
making available this sum from its Discretionary Fund to allow for the costs of making
and attaching these building plaques.  In the event that the cost of doing this exceeds
$800, the Environmental Policy and Planning Unit has offered to meet any additional
costs incurred.

Recommendation: That the Board provide the sum of $900 to meet the cost of two
heritage building plaques from its 1999/2000 discretionary fund.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the above recommendation be adopted.


